
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0145

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 20/06/2022

Development:

Location :

The development will consist of modifications to planning permission granted under SD20A/0306 as follows; 

Relocation of vehicular access from existing access road to the South to Whitehall Road West. Revised car parking 

layout providing 5 under croft car parking spaces accessed directly from Whitehall Road West (no change to 

number of permitted parking spaces). Reconfiguration of ground floor level including omission of 1 one bed 

apartment to facilitate revised car parking layout (reduction from 14 units permitted to 13 units). Minor 

modifications to apartments on 1st, 2nd and 3rd floor level with associated changes to elevations. All associated 

site development works and services.

21 Whitehall Road West, Dublin 12.



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Thursday 23 June 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

            

  1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                                         

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

2.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                             

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




